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August 28, 2024 
 
Torrance County 
205 S. Ninth St. 
PO Box 48 
Estancia, NM 87016 
Phone: (505)544-4720 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP #TC FY24-25-003 HAZARD 
MITIGATION P LAN UPDATE  
 
The County of Torrance is cancelling the RFP #TC-FY24-25-003 Hazard Mitigation 
Plan Update due to FEMA recommendations of changes to the RFP and draft contract. 
 
The County will release the revised Request for Proposal upon final approval from 
FEMA. The county will post it on the County’s website and surrounding newspapers. 
At this time, that date has not been determined as it is pending FEMA approval. 
 
If you wish to be on the notification listing, please email your company name, contact 
name, phone number, and your email address to ksaavedra@tcnm.us. Please indicate 
that you would like to be on the email notification listing for the RFP for Hazard 
Mitigation Plan Update. 
 
All information regarding this or any other procurement can be found on our 
website at:  
https://www.torrancecountynm.org/rfb-rfp  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to me at 505-544-4720 or via email at 
ksaavedra@tcnm.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristin Saavedra 
Torrance County 
Chief Procurement Officer 
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